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Dear Edgewood Board of Directors, 
I recently met with workers from Edgewood in San Francisco. They informed me about their working conditions and efforts to form a union with the Teamsters Local 856. 
I completely support workers’ rights to freely elect and designate representatives of their own choosing and to participate in the collective bargaining process to negotiate the terms and conditions of their employment. They also have the right to be free from coercion, restraint, or interference in this process, and are entitled to engage in good faith negotiations with their employer. These workers’ rights are an appropriate and fair process for determining the compensation and working conditions of employees. It is a violation of the law for any person to interfere with this process. 
I ask you to recognize these workers’ efforts and stay neutral in their efforts to form a union. Thank you in advance for your attention to this matter. 
Sincerely, 


